
AITP - BIS/CS Resume Writing Workshop with Alumni & Representatives 

Eastern BIS and CS alumni and company representatives from Cigna and Travelers joined 

Eastern BIS-AITP Student Chapter members, Business Information Systems and Computer 

Science students for this semester’s first resume writing workshop. Students enjoyed pizza and 

soda during a short presentation about the general outline of a resume, tips, tricks and strategies 

for a good resume, what not to do and more. A few big points made were to always tailor your 

resume to the job posting, only include relevant information and the importance of being on 

LinkedIn. This presentation ended with employer resume advice and pet peeves followed by a 

few questions from students about resumes, cover letters and applying to internship and career 

jobs. 

After this, alumni and company representatives spent one-on-one time with students reviewing 

their resumes, offering suggestions to better prepare students for job applications. This event 

hosted by Eastern’s AITP Student Chapter has become a reoccurring semester event to 

encourage biz-tech students to improve their resumes and to prepare them for work in business-

technical career fields.  

   

 

 


